
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 26, 2023 
For Immediate Release - Notice of Vacancy  
 

First 5 San Mateo County 
 
 President of the Board of Supervisors Dave Pine announced that applications are being 

accepted for appointment to the First 5 San Mateo County.  There is currently one (1) upcoming 

vacancy representing: Public Member, to commence January 1, 2024.  The Public Member 

includes the following categories: recipients of project services included in First 5 San Mateo 

County's Strategic Plan; educators specializing in early childhood development; representatives of a 

local child care resource or referral agency or a local child care coordinating group; representatives 

of a local organization for prevention or early intervention for families at risk; representatives of 

community-based organizations that have the goal of promoting nurturing and early childhood 

development; representatives of local school districts; and representatives of local medical pediatric 

or obstetric associations or societies, and parents/caregivers of young children To be eligible, 

applicants must be a resident of the County of San Mateo. 

 The mission of the First 5 Commission is to promote positive outcomes for young children 

and their families through strategic investments, community leadership, and effective partnerships.  

The Commission meets on the fourth Monday of the month at 4:00 PM at the San Mateo 

County Office of Education, 101 Twin Dolphin Drive, 1st Floor Conference Room, Redwood City, 

CA 94065. 

Deadline for receipt of applications is Friday, October 27, 2023, at 5 p.m. Applications can 

be submitted online at: https://www.smcgov.org/bnc/application-boards-commissions-and-

committees and can also be obtained from Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors, 400 County Center, Redwood City, sgolestan@smcgov.org or (650) 363-4609. The 

online application is also available at the County website: https://www.smcgov.org/bnc/vacancies.  

For information about this commission, contact Kitty Lopez, Executive Director, First 5 San 

Mateo County (650) 372-9500 or klopez@smcgov.org. 

For information about this release, contact Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board, at 

(650) 363-4123 or sgolestan@smcgov.org. 

Michael P. Callagy 
County Executive Officer/ 
Clerk of the Board 
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